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June 10, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319 27 Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2011-0116
Welland Hydro-Electric System Corp.
Application for Extension of Time-of-Use Pricing Date
Reply Submission

Please find attached two copies of Welland Hydro’s response
to Board Staff Submission issued June 9, 2011.

Yours very truly,
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Wayne Armstrong

Director of Finance

Tel: (905)732-1381 Ext 234
Fax: (905)732-0123
warmstrong@wellandhydro.com
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WELLAND HYDRO-ELECTRIC SYSTEM CORP.
APPLICATION FOR EXTENSION TO MADATED TIME OF
USE PRICING DATE FOR REGULATE PRICE PLAN
CONSUMERS
EB-2011-0116

REPLY SUBMISSION

1) INTRODUCTION

Welland Hydro-Electric System Corp. (“Welland Hydro”) filed an application dated
April 19, 2011 for an extension in relation to the mandated date for the implementation of
time-of-use (“TOU™) pricing rates for Regulated Price Plan consumers from September
2011 to January, 2012.

The Board issued a Notice of Application and Hearing on May 2, 2011. Board staff filed
interrogatories on May 20, 2011 and Welland Hydro filed a response on June 3, 2011.

Board Staff issued its submission on June 9, 2011 and had no issue with Welland Hydro’s
request for the extension.

2) SUMMARY

As a result of the issues identified in its application, Welland Hydro respectfully requests
the Board approve the extension to its mandated date for the implementation of TOU
pricing rates for Regulated Price Plan consumers to January, 2012.



